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Dear Parents and Carers 

 
This Newsletter comes with only a few words because these pictures will say more than words ever 

could. What a fantastic Summer Fair we had! Thank you, thank you to all those of you who supported the 
event and spent your pennies. We raised just over £300 to add to the £600 raised at our Bingo Event 

earlier in the week! In the end, however, it wasn’t about fundraising – it was a celebration of our 
community and all that we achieve together. 

 
A special thank you must go to Sofie and the core PTFA team who worked tirelessly to put it together and 

make it so relaxing and enjoyable for everyone else. 
What I loved most was that everyone – the entire school community including staff, pupils, governors 

and parents - all joined together to celebrate all that a village school should be. We hope you had a great 
time. Now for the pictures… 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
The Coming Week  
Over the next few days we will be celebrating our Healthy Active Living Week. Please could all children 
make sure they come into school wearing their PE kit each morning.  This is from Monday 24th June to 
Friday 28th June, however, this does not apply to Class 3 and 4 children on Friday 28th June due to their 
surfing day.  Do watch the weather for sun cream and water bottles please.  Could we also request that 
your child has a coat at school as some do find it chilly at lunchtimes.  
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Healthy Active Living Week 
As part of our week, Classes 3 and 4 will be completing an anonymised online questionnaire to gather their 
understanding of being safe and staying healthy. The results are collated at Cornwall County level and then 
returned to school so that we can address any issues where they are less confident. In the past, this 
questionnaire has given us invaluable insights into how children understand risk and manage it. 
 
Sports Day 
We are aiming for Wednesday 26th June weather permitting so don’t forget to join us throughout the day 
for a celebration of our sporting endeavour.  
 
Wavehunters Surf Day 
This will take place on Friday 28th June for Classes 3 and 4. You should have received details by letter 
requesting consent and payment via ParentPay by the end of today please. 
 

Key Dates this Term  

Wednesday 26th June Sports Day & Parents Picnic Lunch 

Friday 28th June  Class 3 & 4 Surfing/Beach Day 

Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd July SJS Fly Up Days 

Thursday 18th July 1:30pm & 6:00pm Class 4 Midsummer Night’s Dream Performance 

Tuesday 23rd July 4:00-6:00pm Y6 Fish & Chip Supper 

Wednesday 24th July  Last day of term 6 

 


